
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Mr. Becker, 
 
Thank you for your kind message.

I was in Osaka March 15-16 for Dr. Sugimoto's 8-Day Endodontics Seminar (Second 
Term) using APEX N.R.G and then March 17 I visited his clinic to talk about your
products for further progress. 
 
Regarding the Endodontic Seminar of the 8 days, last week we had 7th and 8th

(final) day of the course offering the certificate. The 3rd, term will begin from 
June. 

For your reference we will send by fax details of 8-Day Endodontic Semona 
in English, which we translated into English from Japanese when we
received Dr. Guttman (USA) in Osaka.
Also Dr, Sugimoto knows well Dr. Machtou, who is the researcher of APEX N.R.G. as 
you talked me in Chicago. 

Also y o u  will find a copy of fax of SUGIMOTO BLOCK that is used for the 
Seminar with APEX N.R.G. 
As I explained to you in Chicago, we ask the participants of the seminar to 
bring their using apex locators, (They will bring different ones, Morita Root-
ZX, Bingo-1020, Neo-Sono. Apit, and so on). 
After preparation each doctor can check if the measurement of his own apex 
locator is correct or not, opening the cap of Sugimato Block he can take out 
root prepared extracted teeth from the bottle and he can check if his 
measurement was correct or not seeing from the side of root. 
 
The best measurement result was with APEX N.R.G. 

March 15-16, when I was in the seminar I took photos of the seminar and I 
will those photosto show you at the IDS Cologne. 
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